
From: Mary <lillyamber@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 11:51 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Proposal by Eversource to again increase rates 

TTENTION: This email has originated from outside of the organization. Do not open 
/attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning, 

I received a notice from Eversource stating that they were seeking to increase rates over the next two 
years, 2019 and 2020 to the tune of 7 .2 percent. 

I strongly object to passing on costs like these to residential customers, I have to live within a budget and 
so do they. Many of us are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of electricity and even finding 
excellent rates Eversource rates for delivery and taxes, for this and that and the other thing totally eclipse 
any savings on the great rates we find. 

I strongly urge you to consider having Eversource find alternate income streams rather than "residential" 
customers to foot the cost of doing business. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 
Mary G. Smith 
124 Jamey Dr. 
Rochester, NH 03868 


